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26 Fairfax Place

London

NW6 4EH

12/09/2017  11:22:362017/4528/P OBJ Fiona Bernard I am objecting to this application  to extend the closing time to 9.30pm on the basis that the 

restaurant has never shut at 9pm ! We are aware of their intention to extend hours even 

later to 11pm. The restaurant to date has caused huge disturbance to the residents with 

their noisy kitchen fan/flue, huge air conditioning units, early morning rubbish collections, 

rubbish dumped all over the ground, staff and customers using the road as a toilet and 

noisy customers. They have no regard for the residents who live in this quiet 

neighbourhood. Their take away service and parties cause more disturbance and parking 

problems. Two planning Inspectors have already come to the decision that a  restaurant  

open after 9pm  in this quiet part of Fairfax Road should not be permitted.This end of 

Fairfax Road  is completely different to the other end of Fairfax road which is very noisy. If 

consent is granted does this mean that in reality they will close at midnight/1am ?!!

16 Fairfax Place

London

NW6 4EH

13/09/2017  14:12:532017/4528/P OBJ Simon Bane This application is absurd as the restaurant has never adhered to the 9pm closing time. 

Their proposal of closing the kitchen at 9pm with customers leaving by 9.30pm is also 

nonsense.The restaurant is often full of people (way more than the permitted 30 covers) at 

10.30/11pm and has caused endless disturbance to the residents. Please refuse this 

application. There have been so many applications, appeals and refusals. The owner was 

fully aware of this and must respect these decisons.

20 Fairfax Place

NW6 4EH

13/09/2017  13:37:542017/4528/P OBJ Matthew Dodd I am objecting to this application. There are many residents at the back, above and infront 

of the premises who do not want to be disturbed by noisy customers arriving and leaving 

and hanging around in the street in the evening. This is a very quiet residential 

neighbourhood. All the shops shut much earlier, before 7pm. There have already been 2 

planning appeals relating to this premises where a late night restaurant has been refused 

twice. Groups of people have been seen entering the restaurant after 9pm so they never 

close at 9pm in any event. If they are proposing to close the kitchen at 9pm there is no way 

customers will leave by 9.30pm. The restaurant is often open at 11pm or later. Plaese 

refuse consent, particularly as they have caused so much disturbance to date.
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